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Monday 1
st
 October 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Ref: Harvest Festival: Monday 15
th

 October 2018 

 

We are delighted to inform you that our Harvest Festival will be held on Monday 15
th

 October at St 

Michael’s and All Angels Church in Hughenden Valley. The service will commence at 9:30am.  

 

KS2 children (Year 3 – 6) will walk with staff to the church from school and it is imperative that we set off 

at 9:00am to be there on time. We would appreciate it if Foundation and KS1 could be dropped off at the 

church where staff will welcome and register them. However, all children will be walking back after the 

service.   

 

Please could all KS2 children arrive to school in their wellies on Monday. However Foundation and KS1 

will leave school in their wellies on Friday 12
th

 whilst their school shoes remain in school. Book bags will 

also go home on Friday but do not need to be brought back into school until Tuesday 16
th

.  

 

We appreciate that this will be a deviation to your normal Monday routine, but it is so worthwhile to be able 

to join together in the church, whatever our faith and celebrate Harvest.  

 

This year we will again be supporting the ‘One Can Trust’. The One Can Trust is one of the largest 

Foodbanks within Buckinghamshire. They provide food parcels to those deemed in crisis by their partner 

organisations. They offer support and raise funds for those located in High Wycombe and surrounding areas. 

Please could all donations be brought in week commencing Monday 8
th 

October.   

 

Any queries about the logistics etc., please contact the school office.  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
Sarah Leighton 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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